
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A reminder to parents of boys attending the Year 7 disco at SWGS this evening, please ensure that you 

write your emergency contact details on the back of your son's ticket. 

 

It is also your responsibility to inform SWGS of any medical details relating to your son. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs H J Taylor 

Head of Lower School 


